
 

 
   

 
Dates for Your Diary 

  
 
 
Monday 
6/07/15 
 
 
 
12/07/15 

 

 
 
PTFA meeting 
in Presbytery 
8.30pm 
 
 
Summer Fair 

	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Term 6 
Friday 12th June 2015   
    

PTFA people are parents and 
friends who support our children 

and their school. Anyone is 
welcome! Be part of our shared 

community: get together; 
improve the school and have fun 

at the same time! 

 
 

St Bonaventure’s RC PRIMARY  

PTFA Newsletter 

AVERT THE NEXT BANKING CRISIS 
 
Two Cashiers and a Treasurer are needed from 
September 2015 to keep an eye on PTFA finances. 
The roles are simple and no skills are required!  
Cashiers: Order cash and collect; hand out floats 
for events; collect, count and bank cash proceeds. 
The Treasurer: Maintain financial records relating 
to individual PTFA events; complete the Charity 
Commission annual return (a simple list of income 
and expenditure); sign cheques.  
Anyone who wants to know more can email 
anne.osullivan@blueyonder. 
 

TOO EASY 
 

A few lovely people have made us £46 just by using  
easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping at Amazon, Argos, 
M&S, eBay and many more. Its not a bad amount but we 
could easily make more. Whenever you buy something 
online, the retailer makes a donation to your chosen good 
cause. Next time you are shopping for a bikini or bike rack, 
or even both if your life is really exciting, think about it! 



 

 

  

 
 	
    

 

http://www.easyfundra
ising.org.uk/how-it-
works/ 

Are you a Facebook 
addict?  

 
You may as well use if for 
something genuinely useful. 
St Bon’s PTFA now has a 
Facebook group page. 
Search for St Bonaventures 
Primary PTFA and it will 
help you to keep up to date 
with what’s happening! 

 
 

THE FORECAST IS: FAIR 
 
Raffle tickets and information on the summer 
fair will be in book bags next week. 
 
Helped needed to set up the summer fair on 
Sunday 12th July from 10am. If you can spare 
half an hour or more to help that would be 
great: there will be tea/coffee and pastries to 
keep you going. 
 
Thank you to all parents/ carers who have 
volunteered to help at the fairs, events and 
sports days. It’s really appreciated. 


